
 
From: John DeMartino <jcdemartino@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 2:50 PM 
To: Planning Director <PlanningDirector@townofnewbury.org> 
Subject: A letter of support for the Wiffletree Works application 
 
October 9, 2024 
Planning Board - Town of Newbury 
12 Kent St 
Newbury, MA 01922 
 
Dear Planning Board Members, 

I am writing in support of the Wiffletree Works application. Not only do I believe their parking 
and traffic flow plan is more than sufficient to accommodate the intended use of the property, I 
also believe the entire community will benefit from the arts and education they are striving to 
provide.  

The arts and lifelong learning are key to fostering growth and connection, offering opportunities 
for all ages to engage creatively and expand their perspectives. 

While change can sometimes be disruptive, revitalizing this historic site will bring fresh energy to 
Newbury, blending art, history, and nature in a unique way. I urge you to support this initiative 
and help bring this vision to life. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

--  
John DeMartino 
1 Sandy Way 
Newbury, MA 01951 
 


